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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the best 

readers this week!!                           

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Core value: Ambition                                  

      

Gold Star of the 

Week! 
 

Nursery ~ Evie Williams                                                

Pre-School ~ Remi Atwal                                         

Rec ~ Elliott Jordan                                                      

Year 1 ~ Thea Bannister                                            

Year 2 ~ Jacob Ball                                                

Year 3 ~ Mollie Shields                                               

Year 4 ~ Louis Gebhard                                          

Year 5 ~ Lilia Seagrave                                                  

Year 6 ~ Brooke Mullins    

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week                         

 Jakey Jones, Ben Attwood                         

Harry Hardwick, Jude Northway 

Parents/Carers of children in Years           

Rec - 6, you are invited to join us at our 

assembly on Monday 16th May at 

2.45pm to see your child receive their 

certificate and to hear why they were 

óStar of the Weekô 

Last week, Year 1 and Year 2 visited the Museum 

of Carpet in Kidderminster as part of their topic: 

óThe Magic Carpet.ô During the visit, we learned 

how to spin fleece into yarn, how to weave the 

yarn to make 

carpets, and 

also had a 

chance to dress 

up as Victorian 

mill workers! 

Our final activity 

was a demon-

stration of the 

last power loom 

of its type (in the 

world) by a man named Mark who worked in             

Kidderminsterôs weaving factory for 25 years. 

We had a brilliant day learning about how          

carpets are made and how it has shaped the 

history of Kidderminster itself. 

 

 

 

Please see 

details of all 

the events 

between the 

26th May to 

the 5th June 

2022 in the 

attached 

flyer 

 

Presentation at King Charles I School 

Year five had a great morning at King 

Charles I School on Thursday.                 

The poet, Spoz, led an entertaining           

workshop culminating in a 'rhyme-off'          

using the words generated earlier. 

Thank you again to Parents/Carers for 

dropping your children off at King Charles I 

school enabling them to take part. 

 



 

Closing the Word Gap! 

As a fun activity we will provide a word every 

week for you to talk about with your child.  
 

Give it a go and see if they  understand it!  

Use it in some sentences and see  if they 

can too. 
 

There are also words on your  childrenôs 

topic 

sheets. 

 

 

 

famished 

 
 

                 Dates for your Diary                                        

May                                                             

Wednesday 25th - Class School Photo-

graphs                                                            

Wednesday 25th - PTFA Magic Show          

Thursday 26th - Whole School celebration 

for the Queenôs Platinum Jubilee at 2pm                      

Friday 27th - Year 5 & 6 visit to London       

Friday 27th - Break up for half term           

June                                                                   

Monday 6th - Return to school                                          

Friday 10th - PTFA Quiz Night                         

Monday 20th - Teacher Training Day 

(school closed to pupils) 

 

SEND Drop-ins 
 

 

Miss Edwards is running a SEND  

Drop-in on the following days  

next week:- 
 

Monday 8.30am - 9.30am &                                   

Wednesdays 2.30pm - 3.30pm 
 

 

Please feel free to drop-in during 

the above times to discuss any 

concerns you have about your 

childôs educational needs. 

 

 

 

Teacher Training Days for 2022 - 2023                     

(school will be closed for pupils) 

Monday 5th September 2022                                         

Friday 16th December 2022                                                              

Monday 19th June 2023                                          

Monday 24th July 2023                                    

Tuesday 25th July 2023 


